From: mojorodgers

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: February 23, 2022 Public Hearing on service charges proposed for Fiscal Year 2023
Date: Sunday, February 20, 2022 9:09:53 PM

Regarding your decision to increase melvindale water rates. This is such a small community.
| hate to throw another neighboring community under the bus, but if you're looking to
increase revenue | would think it would be in your best interest if you chose one with more
residents. We are a low to middle income cummunity and already have one of the highest
rates. I'msorry but | don't get it. Please reconsider raising our already high rates and make it
compatible to other communities with more residents who are paying cheaper rates. Thank
you for your time.

Sincerely,

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Rodgers
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device


mailto:mojorodgers@yahoo.com
mailto:CEO@glwater.org

